
 

Robin Hood Primary School 

Year 5 Newsletter – Friday 8th March 2024 

 

Maths 

Fractions, Decimals and Percentages has carried on this week – we have been looking at 

percentages and converting them to fractions, and back again.  

 

Science 
Year 5 have celebrated Mars Day this week, we took part in an interactive session with the 
European Space Agency on Tuesday, in which we learned about the plans for a Lunar 
Gateway and ultimately for humans to travel to Mars.  
 
In our lesson, we looked at the solar system and orbits, and made our own models of the 
solar system. Check out ‘X’ (Twitter) to see pictures. @RobinHoodPS 
 
 

Art Afternoon – Monday 11th March 
All children will be working with paint on Monday afternoon. Please can you send your 
children with an old t-shirt or apron to protect their clothing.  
 

Year 5 Assembly 
Our whole year group assembly will take place next Wednesday 12th March at 3:30pm. We 
would love to see as many people as possible – be prepared to join in! 
 

Jodrell Bank Trip 
All payment for this trip is to be made by the 22nd March – via ParentPay. The cost is £18.50. 
If you have any concerns please speak to Mrs Holland.  
If your child receives a free school meal, please also speak with Mrs Holland no later than the 
22nd March is you would like school to provide your child with a packed lunch. 
 
 
 
Mrs Westwood and Miss Caine 


